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(A MORE EXCELLENT WAY)

FROM THE DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS - SENIOR SCHOOL

Our updated traffic management plan has now been in place for two weeks and we thank you for
your patience during this time.

A reminder that the vehicle entry gates will open at 2.45pm. Queuing or parking in front of the
gates is not permitted, so please arrive after 2.45pm to pickup your child.

The Year 10 cohort will be starting their Mid-Course examinations in week 5. It is a time when they
have the opportunity to demonstrate their knowledge of their courses. Some last minute revision
is still valuable so please encourage your child across the next week.

Mr Justin Stoker
Director of Operations - Senior School
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